
 Summer Edition Vol. 2 

2022 

HIGHLAND  

NEWS 
A Newsletter for Highland Community Residential Services 

Darryl out for coffee 

       Joe  

   Katie at Van Gough 



Bob at the parade and the fair 

Adam at the Truro  
Pride Parade 

Pacey and  Zack at the circus 



Highland Community  

Residential Services  

115 MacLean Street  

2nd Floor, Bridgeview Square 

New Glasgow, Nova Scotia 

B2H 4M5 

(902) 752-1755 (Phone)

(902) 752-4256 (Fax)

Stay Connected 

Bob & Mardyne 
8 years at  

HCRS for Josh 

Cottage fun! 
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           Marlene & Stacey’s PEI Trip 

HCRS Summer Recreation Davids Garden pickings 



Ross and his crew 

Joe and Evan 

Cottage life 



Chris the Umpire Joni & Jason 

Alison 

A sincere thank you from      

MacBeth Road during the 

COVID outbreak the first of 

July. Those that offered to come 

work shifts, prepared and 

dropped off food, or supplies, 

the support and generosity was 

amazing. It was a very 

challenging 

time and your 

actions are 

greatly  

appreciated. 




